
Ever since it became evident that the children of Cambridge Park were benefitting from the 

services offered by the Bristol Boys and Girls Club, the Bristol Housing Authority (BHA) 

became committed to supporting the Club’s location at Cambridge Park. From Family Day to 

resident activities that benefit the entire community, BHA has worked with the Bristol Boys and 

Girls Club to make these things happen. We know, however, that it takes more than partnering 

on events to sustain the efforts and important work of the Club, which is why BHA was pleased 

to donate $30,000 to the Cambridge Park Unit of the Bristol Boys and Girls Club to help with 

operations and the continuance of invaluable services to our families and most importantly, our 

children.  

 

 

 


